
Overachieving  Tahoe  cyclists
being sought
Nominations  for  the  annual  Lake  Tahoe  bicycle  achievement
awards are being taken until May 1.

Lake  Tahoe  Bicycle  Coalition,  through  a  public  nomination
process, brings attention to and honors those that have made
significant  advancements  to  promoting  safer  bicycling
opportunities  for  the  Lake  Tahoe  region.

To nominate a candidate — individual, business, agency, or
organization  —  please  the  name  and  say  something
about  their  contributions  to  info@tahoebike.org.

LTBC’s board of directors will review all nominations and
select the winners. The awards will be given out at Cycle
Celebration on June 18.
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